July 08

Hello Members,

Website: Our Chapter’s Website has a Webmaster.  Barry Keippel is the person who will maintain our website.  If you every have anything newsworthy to add, please email Barry at wi11webmaster@davfrat.org.  Our address is still.

www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/wi/11.

Forget-Me-Not Drive- W will be doing the Forget-Me-Not drive on Friday, August 1st in Fond du Lac and Friday, Aug 22 at Mercury Marine.  If you can possible spare and hour out of your day to help with the drive it would truly benefit the chapter as well as other veterans programs.  If you would like to sign up, please call me at (920)922-2642.  We will be going to both Pic’N’Saves, Piggly Wiggly, Rolling Meadows Restaurant, Walmart and Schreiner’s Restaurant.

EAA Air Adventure:  The DAV is looking for volunteers to help with the aircraft they will be sponsoring at this year’s EAA Fly-IN.  Help is needed from July 28 thru Aug 2, 2008. You will receive free admittance and the opportunity to see an old warplane up close.  If you are interested, please contact me and I will contact Chapter 17, which is coordinating the event.  

Chapter Picnic:  There is going to be a Chapter Picnic on Saturday, August 16, 2008.  Drinks, meat and condiments will be provided.  Please bring a dish to pass and your own tableware.  The time is from 11:30 to ???.   The location allows for families to easily access the petting zoo and rides.  Plus there is a ball diamond, fishing and bathrooms close by.  If you would like to get to know the members of the chapter, this is a great social opportunity.  See you in August.  If you need transportation, please call me, so I can try to arrange some so you can come to the picnic.  Please call, Stewart Gandy (920)933-2425 or Mary Vesper  (920)926-0198, by Aug 8, if you are able to attend.  Number attending is important so enough meat and buns can be ordered.  

Fall Conference: Fall conference is sneaking up on us fast.  It is going to be held from October 15-18 at the Radison Paper Valley Hotel in downtown Appleton.  

Summer is upon us, let us not forget those who are still serving away from their family and friends.  Also, we need to remember, that it is the veterans of the past who have helped to secure the benefits we now receive.  Let us continue to do our part to ensure there are benefits for the veterans of the future.


HOPE TO SEE YOU AT THE PICNIC.










Your Adjutant,









Cindy Holzman  

